Minutes of Greenville Special Meeting April 27th, 2020

Council President Greg Redden called the special meeting to order. The meeting was held on ZOOM virtually.

This meeting was a presentation from Seuz about a maintenance contract for the Greenville Water Tower. The tower was constructed in 2012. Marc Hansen led the presentation video with recommendation for the length of the contract and what each step would be with guaranteed pricing, to help eliminate surprise cost. The contract will be discussed at the next regular business meeting.

PRESIDING OFFICER TOWN OF GREENVILLE, INDIANA

GREG REDDEN

JACK TRAVILLIAN CLERK / TREASURER